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If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               23rd February 2024 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Respect’ 

 
’Respect is a two way street’ 

 
 

Diary Dates 
 
 

26  Feb   Clubs 3:15-4:00pm (last club) 
27  Feb   Judo 3:15-4:00pm 
27  Feb   Y2 Swimming 
 7   Mar   World Book Day 
10   Mar   British Science Week 

Maths Meeting 
 

Thank you to everyone who came to the 
Reception Maths Meeting – we hope you found it 
useful and informative and gave you strategies 
and tips which you can use at home. 
 

 
 

 

Topics 
 

Our topics for this half term are: 
 
N    What Shall I Wear Today 
R    Once Upon A Time 
Y1   Street Detectives 
Y2   Extreme Earth 

 
 

Mrs Davin 
 

Today Mrs Davin starts her maternity 
leave.  I am sure you join with me in 
sending  lots of love to Mrs and Mrs  Davin 
and we are looking forward to welcoming 
Baby Davin to our Lister family. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   

07871782263   - School Mobile 
 
SCHOOL TIMES: 8:45AM  -  3:15PM 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)       96% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   94%           
(Mrs Gordon) 
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   93% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)    88% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    90% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   97% 
 
2 classes in green this week! Well done 
to Bluebells and Sunflowers for great 
attendance. 
 

Overall Attendance 
94% 

Monday Clubs 

Monday 26 Feb is the last day for Y1 clubs. After 
the Easter holidays there will be a new range of 
clubs available for Reception children. 
 
  

  


